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Forrest Personnel’s Participant Advisory Group (PAG)   
Meeting Summary - 13 February 2025   

 

Our first PAG meeting for 2025 buzzed with all the energy of a New Year and the possibilities this 
creates. 

Discussion in the meetings included the release of our refreshed Strategic Intent – a ‘Strategy on a 
Page’ which is a concise statement about what we do and how we do it.  It was very timely to refresh 
our Strategic Intent after 3 years and having achieved so many of our deliverables.  The PAG were 
updated on how this resource is used in championing Forrest Personnel. 

The PAG also heard that our Quality Service Delivery Philosophy, which they formally endorsed last 
year, was launched at the end of 2024.  Another foundational document that speaks to who Forrest 
Personnel is and what we bring to our communities. 

Our PAG members, who have very active lives outside of the group updated us on what is happening 
for them in terms of travel, study, relocation and what 2025 brings for them.  We value the 
authentic feedback and suggestions that our PAG members make, including working with our 
participant Hayden on appropriate and correct language for our upcoming Autism Awareness Day 
social media posts. 

The group look forward to working on the next Newsletter and will meet again in April. 


